
Keep in Touch 

 

Please visit our Blog via  

www.estcourtprimary.net 

 

Or Follow our Twitter Feeds 

 

@EstcourtFS2 

 

 

 

@EstcourtFS1 

 

 

 

Homework 

Homework and Reading Books will be 

sent each week.  

 

Homework will be sent out on Friday. 

 

Reading Books will be sent out and 

changed weekly. Please try to read with 

your children 5 times a week. Even if it 

is just 5 minutes, it all counts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Reward Points 
 

Being in the right place, at the right time, doing the right thing! 
 

 

The reward scheme allows children to earn points for showing ‘Green 

Behaviour’ which may consist of trying hard in their work, being courteous 

and polite (possibly holding a door open), showing respect to others, 

arriving at school in time for registration and having the correct uniform.  

 

When children earn 10 green Frog points they will get a reward from the 

treasure box. 

 

 
 

  Head of Academy: Mrs M Hewitt 

  Assistant Principal: Miss N Oldroyd 

  Twitter @EstcourtPrimary 

 

Attendance 

Regular attendance is essential to ensure uninterrupted progress and to enable children to exceed their 

potential.  We actively involve the children in achieving this by holding weekly assemblies with a reward 

for each class who has 100% attendance. Certificates are awarded termly and yearly for all children who 

achieve 100%.  With these rewards in place, the children wholeheartedly strive to be part of the winning 

class and the support of each other is a pleasure to see; please support your child and ensure they are 

regular attenders.  

Well done to the children who had 100% attendance last half term: 

Tanisha, Jasmine, Grace, Layton, Thomas R, Ebony, Chloe-Mae, Stanley, Alfie S, Tommy, Travis, 

Alesha, Jack K, Ashleigh, Kieran, Liam S, Andrew, Marcus and Olivija. 

Good attendance is important because: your child needs to be in the academy to be able to learn and 

achieve; lessons are taught in a sequence and it can be difficult to catch up if a lesson is missed; children 

need to have relationships with others and to form lasting friendships; it develops a child's confidence 

to attempt new work and to work alongside others.  



Writing 

 

We use Talk for Writing to teach literacy in the Foundation Stage. This is a multi sensory approach to 

reading and writing and gives children a deeper knowledge of the focus text. 

 

Amongst others we will be studying the following books to support 

our “People who Help Us” Topic. 

 

 

Maths 

We have daily Maths sessions. Children will be focusing on the following areas over this half 

term: counting, writing, ordering and comparing numbers to 10. addition and subtraction 

Foundation 1 will be focusing on Shape and Space, whilst Foundation 2 will be looking at 

addition. 

 

Why do you think…………….?  

How would you test (check)….? 

What way will you add………?  

How would you use……….?  

What can you say about…….?  

Which one……………..?  

 

Topic 

 

Our topic is “People Who Help Us”. 

 

We will be talking all about Firefighters, Police Officers, Postal Workers, Ambulance 

Drivers, Paramedics, even Dentists and Vets! We will be reading books that feature 

these characters and using them to drive our role play and creative play. 

Don’t forget to Tweet what you get up to. 


